
FRIENDS for FUN, SAFETY and RIDING  

 

 

DISTRICT TEAM 

Hello Georgia, 

Vicky and I arrived home after a 9 days, logging 2019 miles 

for our trip to Fort Smith, AR for Rendezvous 2025. It was a 

great ride and the weather was great.  Over all the tempera-

tures was perfect.  We had a little rain but it was light and 

minimal.  We were able to ride a portion of the Pig Trail Sce-

nic Byway and visited the Orak General store.  The store is 

the Oldest Store in AR,     

opening in 1890 and has       

remained open since then. It 

has a small café inside and the 

food was delish!  There were   

several motorcyclist parked 

around and we met new EWMA 

friends Ray and Elaine from 

Minnesota and shared a table for lunch.  They were super 

nice folks, we enjoyed visiting with them and hope to see 

them at the next Rendezvous. Which by the way will be in 

Sharonville, OH.  

The Wyndham Motel and Center was very nice, the staff was 

helpful and very hospitable. They appeared to be a little   

overwhelmed with the large crowd of 700+ members           

attending the rally.  Visiting with our EWMA Friends at Ren-

dezvous is always a pleasure.   
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MORE FUN JUST UP ROAD 

Now we are looking forward to the North Carolina District Rally which is only a   

week or so away, Sept. 25th- 27th, 2025.  This is a new location for the NC District 

Rally and it is located just above the northeast corner of Georgia in Sylva, NC.  

Right in the middle of some really Great Motorcycle Riding Country.    

Come on Georgia folks lets show up and show out at the NC Rally!  There is lots of 

FUN to be had, Riding those Mountain Roads as well as the Good Fellowship, 

Games, etc.  Let the GOOD TIMES Roll!!   

 

October brings the last District Rally within Region A. The Mississippi District Rally  

Oct. 16th-18th, 2025 in Biloxi, MS.  More information on their rally at https://ewma-

ms.org/rally.html 

 

Fall is just around the corner and some of the best riding weather is in the fall.  

There will be festivals everywhere, especially in the North Georgia area.   A great 

reason to plan a Chapter Ride is to visit the Fall Festivals.  

 

IT IS APPLE SEASON!!   

 

Ride Safe and we look forward to seeing you at an EWMA Event soon.    

Tommy & Vicky 
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